
The bill should limit the Governor on all aspects of mandated conditions

I support HB 3177 and recommend Amendments to include language for the following items:

There should be no mandates for:

Masks (Optional for those who want them)
Partitions (No forced isolation)
Physical Spacing (Eliminate Anti-Social Distancing)

In fact - A Constitutional Amendment should be driven to remove from Governor the ability to call an State Emergency such that 
Dictator or Monarchial power is bestowed upon the Governor.  Our Founders fought a Revolutionary War for Independence from 
such Authoritarianism !  And now, with a stroke of the Pen we get a King or in our current case a Queen to rule over Oregon.
State of Emergency declarations should be a Consensus  Team to be determined with further discussions.

I appreciate the desire to get our Small Business’ and Resturant’s open - I have been calling for a wide scale “Constitutional 
Override” (I don’t like the term Civil Disobedience - because it is the Governor that is being disobedient to the Constitution and the 
People).
If ALL Resturant’s were to just open up, We the People would show up $$.

Expand the Scope of this Bill and efforts to eliminate the Governor’s ability to usurp Our Rights to Life, Liberty and the Pursuit of 
Happiness.  Do this and we have no Imperial Dictates, we have no need for Patch Bill legislation.
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